Turner Syndrome Foundation Announces
The 2rd Annual Patient and Caregiver Workshop
Sponsored by the Division of Pediatric Endocrinology and Diabetes
The Children’s Hospital at Montefiore, Bronx, NY
On Friday, August 1, 2014
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Dr. Heptulla and staff are dedicated to optimizing outcomes for girls with Turner
Syndrome and empowering families through their second annual partnership with
the Turner Syndrome Foundation. Speakers will present high level powerpoint
presentations and offer open forum for questions and answers on topics such as:
"Audiologic Evaluation and Management of the Patient with Turner Syndrome",
"When Sugar and Spice are Not So Nice: Turner Syndrome and Type 2 Diabetes
Mellitus", "Menstrually Speaking: Initiating Puberty in Girls with Turner Syndrome".

The event will also feature a program dedicated specifically for the children
including discussion and group session for the girls and siblings.

Where: The Children's Hospital at Montefiore, Bronx, NY

When: Friday, August 1, 10:30 am to 3 pm.

RSVP: For more information and to register for this complimentary conference,
please visit www.TurnerSyndromeFoundation.org or call 732-847-3385 to register
by telephone.




